
Thank you for helping us create a giant piece of artwork to celebrate the 

Special Olympics GB National Summer Games coming to Sheffield! 

You are now part of this historic event, and will be part of the #Sheffield17 

legacy for many years to come.  Would you like to see the complete artwork 

once all of the pieces have been reunited? 

If you would like to see the complete artwork once all of the pieces have 

been reunited, please come along to the Winter Garden at 5.30pm on 

Thursday 10 August for a special ceremony in which the Lord Mayor of 

Sheffield Councillor Anne Murphy and the CEO of Special Olympics GB, 

Karen Wallin, will reveal the finished piece. 

If you know anyone else who would like to help colour in this artwork, please 

let them know when and where the pieces are located: 

Monday 7 August  

10am - 4pm  - Central Library reading room 

12pm - 4pm  - Millennium Gallery, Cadman Room 

Tuesday 8 August 

10am - 4pm - Central Library reading room 

10am - 4pm - Millennium Gallery, Cadman Room 

Wednesday 9 August 

9am - 5pm - Tudor Square Marquee 

10am - 12pm - Millennium Gallery, Cadman Room 




